
Mrs. Amy, Mrs. Michelle, Mrs. Casey, and  
Miss Amber’s Weekly Buzz 

August 15-19, 2022 
  Important Dates 

Sept. 5 – Labor Day Holiday 
Sept. 15 – Grandparents’ Day 
              *information coming soon! 
 

Upcoming Birthdays 
Sept. 22 - Avery 

Sept. 24 - Devin 

Sept. 29 - Jayce 

 
    

 
 

This week we… 
Wow another great week in Pre-K!  We have 
been busy learning about so many centers in 
our classroom.  This week we opened up art, 

literacy, writing, and science!  We worked on our 
fine motor skills by cutting and gluing.  Next 

week we will begin “signing in” every morning by 
tracing or independently writing our names.  We 
will also get to learn about the “busy boxes” we 

can work with after we sign in.  We will finally 
open the rest of our house area – the kiddos 
have been waiting so patiently for this center 

to open up! Exciting things happening here! 

 

Wish List  
*snacks* 

*empty food/cereal boxes* 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

We have had a blast 

finally getting to go to  

our specials this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send in a plain white t-
shirt for us to tie-die for 
your kiddo.  We wear them 

when we go on field trips.  No 
rush…we’re just trying to 

plan ahead! Thank you! 

 


